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September 28, 2020 

 

High School Parents and Families, 

As many of you have received notice through your student, campus team or posted information, the 

Florida Standard Assessments and End of Course exams have begun across the state, some as early 

as September. Nassau County has decided to begin our assessments in October to ensure students 

have ample time for review. 

We understand assessments can be stressful; if you feel your student is not prepared or unable to 

take the scheduled assessments during the Fall, they will have the same opportunity later in the 

school year. 

 

Due to the pandemic, the state provided waivers for the Spring 2020 FSA and EOC exams. This 

applied to 2020 graduating Seniors. The state continued with Summer 2020 assessments, which 

Nassau County opted out of, to ensure the continued safety of the community. The state has 

indicated that 20-21 assessments will take place as scheduled. 

Students that need to take the Algebra 1 and Grade 10 ELA Reading for a graduation requirement 

are being given the opportunity in October and throughout the school year, as in the past. 

 

If your child has taken and passed the Geometry EOC, this will serve as their math 

graduation requirement. 

 

Students that are striving for a scholar – merit designation are still required to take and pass the 

Geometry, Biology, and U.S. History Assessment, if they have not already done so.  As always, if you 

have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s school counselor, as well as check your 

school’s website for updated testing information. Additional information and updates can also be 

found on our “Assessment” page on our district’s website at 

https://www.nassau.k12.fl.us/Domain/43. 

 
 

We are in this together. We are Nassau! 
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Principal 
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